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FATAL TRAFFIC CRASH

On Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at approximately 07:00a.m., Winnebago County Sheriff's Deputies responded
to the 6600 block of Shirland Road for a reported traffic crash. Upon arrival, Sheriff Deputies located a Chevy
Tahoe that had crashed into a tree. The driver and only occupant of the Tahoe, a 38 year old male, was found
unresponsive. Rockton Fire Department personnel arrived to the scene and pronounced the male deceased.

The crash is being investigated by the Winnebago County Sheriff's Office. No further details are available at
this time.
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